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IRFF UK takes part

IRFF UK Joins National Celebration
For Small Charity Week 2025

This Small Charity Week (23 - 28 June), IRFF UK is proud to join
the national celebration of the vital role small charities play in
communities across the UK. This year's campaign focuses on
financial resilience, recognising the incredible efforts of small

charities to keep delivering, even as costs rise and funding falls.

Small Charity Week showcases the invaluable work of the UK's
small charity sector, which supports millions of people and
communities every day. Resilient charities create stronger

communities, yet many are now under more pressure than ever.

Small charities like the International Relief Friendship

Foundation UK (IRFF UK) play a crucial role in Africa, tackling



food poverty, empowering young people through high-quality
education at all levels, and funding period poverty projects that
primarily support schoolgirls. IRFF UK focuses on young people
aged 4-19, sponsoring excellent schools and providing life-
changing education, alongside initiatives that support health and

well-being, in five African countries.

We are proud to be part of this collective effort to recognise the
power of small charities in our local communities. Small Charity
Week is not only a chance to say thank you but also an
opportunity to raise awareness of the importance of supporting
local charities through donations, fundraising, and volunteering.
With many small charities facing the risk of closure, celebrating this

week is more vital than ever.

"It is a great honour to steer a charity that improves the lives of 3,800
people in Africa. There is so much more to do!" said Edward Hartley,

Chair of IRFF UK.

Throughout the week, IRFF UK will be posting daily on
LinkedIn, inviting the community to come together in recognition

and support of the incredible resilience of small charities.

Sarah Elliott, CEO of NCVO, emphasised the urgency of this
year's theme: “Small charities are the beating heart of our sector and
the communities they serve. But many are now under extraordinary
pressure. Costs are rising, income is falling, and demand for their

support is soaring. This year, Small Charity Week shines a spotlight on



financial resilience. It's a moment to celebrate the impact of small
charities, highlight the challenges they face, and call for the

recognition, funding and policy change they urgently need.”

Follow us on LinkedIn and help IRFF UK get noticed! Comment

on our posts and share them with friends and family.

Click here to visit our website to see our other projects.



















